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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

At the end of the current 2018-2019 school year, all students will be expected to take their 
Chromebooks, chargers, and cases home for the summer months. There will not be a collection 
of student Chromebooks this school year. 

As a result, please note that if there is a current known issue with your child's Chromebook, it is 
important that you bring this to our attention immediately. Each student is expected to report to 
school on the first day in September in possession of his/her fully charged Chromebook. 

If your child is not returning to the school district in September, please make arrangements to 
return the Chromebook to us as soon as possible. 

Chromebook issues that require tech support during July and August should be brought to the 
attention of the Instructional Technology Department. They can be reached at (631) 274-4380 
or via email at helpdesk@deerparkschools.org. 

If you have any questions prior to July 1st, please call the main office. 

Thank you, and have a wonderful summer! 

Sincerely, 

Eliana K. Levey, Ed.D. 
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